
From: LEZEBRA911@aol.com 
To: jcampbell@leg.state.vt.us, vt13@aol.com, rmccormack@leg.state.vt.us, 
anitka@leg.state.vt.us, alicenitka@comcast.net, aclarkson@leg.state.vt.us, 
teo@longshotproductions.org 
BCC: pameladein@usa.net, skaskiw@vermontel.net 
Sent: 3/3/2014 1:55:53 P.M. Eastern Standard Time 
Subj: ...vt bottle law... 
  
My regards to all,  
Please, please, please do not weaken Vermont's Bottle Law...if anything please 
strengthen it ala Maine's very progressive law. Strengthening the law will, in my 
opinion, bring more public awareness and engage another generation of your 
constituents participating in redeeming and recycling... thereby reducing more of the 
litter on Vermont's beautiful landscape. 
Respectfully, 
Terry Harlow 
Woodstock/Bridgewater  

 


